
WILDLIFE RESCUE SOUTH COAST GRANT 2021 

Funds from the NSW Wildlife Council grant have enabled part of the cost of 

an extension to an existing wildlife care complex that we hope to complete in the 

second half of 2021.  Progress is well underway with a nursery extension on a 

concrete slab with drainage and internal plumbing. 

Still to be completed is external plumbing of gutters to a water tank and the 

internal dividing walls. 

WRSC and we are appreciative of grant assistance from the NWC for this 

project to provide improved and safe rehabilitation housing for our wildlife 

charges.  

Phil and Belinda Donovan 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


